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SRCD Signs on to CNSF letter Calling for the
Nomination of Dr. Panchanathan as the New
Director of NSF

The Society for Research in Child Development joins The Coalition for National Science Funding (CNSF) in

urging Congress to allow a vote for  Dr. Sethuraman “Panch” Panchanathan to become the Director of

National Science Foundation.
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